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June 1
st
, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of June 2
nd

 – 6
th

.  

 

Grade 8 students are reminded that attendance on Monday, June 2
nd

 and Tuesday, June 3
rd

 is of critical importance 

so that completion of the Grade 8 Provincial Mathematics Assessment may be completed without interruption. We 

wish all students writing the assessment the best of luck! 

 

Students who are currently participating in the Golden Glove Boxing After-school Activity are reminded to come 

prepared to hit the gym for more training on Tuesday, June 3
rd

.  

 

We are pleased to welcome our incoming Grade 5 Centennial Elementary School students to Lorne Middle School 

on the morning of Wednesday, June 4
th

 for a school visit, tour, and lunch! We look forward to serving our new 

students and their families! 

 

The annual Marigolds on Main Street will take place on the morning of Thursday, June 5
th

. This year our Grade 6 & 

7 students will travel to Main Street while our Grade 8’s will beautify the raised planters bordering our inner 

courtyard! Thank you to the staff and students for your commitment to growing from seed, the marigolds that not 

only beautify our community but help cultivate an inclusive environment and citizenship! A signed consent form is 

required for your son or daughter to participate in the Main Street event. 

 

The Middle Level Track Meet will take place on the afternoon of Thursday, June 5
th

 at the Canada Games Stadium 

on the UNBSJ campus. This year we have 12 students who will represent our Lorne Middle School Phoenix pride 

on the track circuit! Best of luck to all of our participating student athletes! A signed consent form is required for 

your son or daughter to participate in this event. 

 

Any parent or guardian wishing to become further involved with your child’s school, the Parent School Support 

Committee is seeking new volunteers to join their membership. The PSSC will meet next on the evening of 

Wednesday, June 11
th

 at 6:30 p.m. in the school library. 

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton, Principal 
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